Superintendent Clark honored with farewell reception Sunday
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March 31, 2011 - After fifteen years of service to the Celeste Independent School District,
Superintendent Collin Clark has decided to further his career by accepting the superintendent
position at Cameron ISD.

To celebrate his many years of exemplary leadership and dedication to the students and staff of
Celeste Independent School District, a reception was held in his honor on Sunday, March 27, in
the Celeste High School Dining Hall. CISD School Board President Jeffery Baber presented
Clark with an engraved plaque, framed picture and gift card from the CISD faculty and staff.

(Pictured top) Superintendent Collin Clark and his family, left to right, Kara Clark, Dana
Clark, Superintendent Collin Clark, Hannah Clark, Cody Clark, Heather Clark, Rachael
Clark, Clifford Clark attended a reception held in the superintendent's honor. (Pictured
bottom)l Collin and Dana Clark, who have both served at Celeste ISD for many years,
were honored with a reception Sunday in the high school dining hall after Collin recently
acceptedthe superintendent’s position with Cameron ISD. - Photos courtesy of Julie
Dillard




